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March 5, 2015 

     

 

Don Hyatt 

1668 Clear Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL: dhyatt71@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 766 Point Douglas Road South 

 

Dear Mr. Hyatt: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 3, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal since the VB 

fee has already gone into a proposed tax assessment.  She has asked that the Department of 

Safety and Inspections allow the issuance of permits to be pulled.  You may appeal the proposed 

tax assessment when you receive the “gold card” to have the VB fees prorated. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on Wednesday, March 18, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld 
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